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Comments: | support this Withdrawal. | stand with the Black Hills Clean Water Alliance in their fight to protect
clean water and preserve sacred lands. The Rapid Creek Watershed is worth more by itself than any amount that
could be mined from it. Please expedite this Withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Department of Interior.
Thank you.



